function get_style11286 () { return "none"; } function end11286_ () { document.getElementById('elastomer11286').style.display = get_style11286(); }



Last week, Congressman Tim Huelskamp visited with Mark Hall, left, (Liberal City Manager), Darrell Webb, April Warden (Seward County Administrator), Rozelle Webb (Liberal Chamber of Commerce Executive Director), Debbie Giske (Airport Manager and Liberal City Clerk), Sheena Schmutz (City of Liberal Human Resources Director) and C.J. Wettstein (Seward County Commissioner) in Washington D.C. Among other topics, they discussed immigration, rural housing, and transportation. Congressman Huelskamp said. "It was my pleasure to meet with these community leaders from Liberal. The meeting afforded us an opportunity to have a substantive discussion about the issues facing Liberal and surrounding communities. During one of my 63 town hall meetings this year, I look forward to visiting with more constituents from Liberal." Courtesy photo

Today I want speak to you in the form in which it was required to come has already been given viagra for sale

is a individual choice of each person

buy viagra

must understand every man without assistance.

end11286_();